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Comments: The Lemon Gulch trail system will benefit everyone and should be approved.  There is currently a

lack of mountain biking trails in the Prineville area, which can result in overuse of the  few trails available,

possibly resulting in an increase in negative encounters between different trail user groups, and the usual

environmental overuse issues.  Adding more trails will spread users out more, providing a better experience for

all.  By adding more trails in the Prineville area, you will encourage more visitors, resulting in economic benefits

for businesses that accommodate them.


